
 

 

 
 

June 9, 2021 

Via Email 

 

Pat Lord 

Senior Assistant City Attorney  

City of Naperville 

400 S. Eagle St.  

Naperville, IL 60540 

lordp@naperville.il.us 

 

Re:  ICN Petition  

 

Dear Ms. Lord: 

Len Monson and I are continuing to discuss a potential resolution of the above matter in good 

faith.  We have made progress and expect to make more progress in the weeks ahead. In that regard 

we jointly request that the public hearing of our matter be continued from June 16 until July 7, 

2021. 

 

Assuming this request is granted, we have also agreed that all parties would reserve their right to 

make their presentations and conduct the necessary examination/cross-examinations of witnesses, 

if necessary.  

 

We will use the next several weeks to continue our discussions, with the goal of arriving at an 

amicable resolution among our clients.  

 

Please let us know if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Very truly yours, 

SHAPIRO & ASSOCIATES LAW 

 
By:   

Daniel C. Shapiro 

 

Len Monson 

618 Academy Drive, Unit B | Northbrook, IL 60062 

dshapiro@shapiroassociateslaw.com | Phone 312.763.9640 | Fax 312.763.9641 

mailto:lordp@naperville.il.us

